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Maine

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

[FWD: 89 Pleasant Ave, Peaks Island - permit #01190]

rory@thesellersplace.com <rory@thesellersplace.com> Fri, Aug 11, 2017 at 10:29 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>, Timmi Sellers <timmi@thesellersplace.com>

Hi Christina,
Thank you very much.

| have attached a copy of the permit for the system which can be found at City Hall on fiche. It is from when the house
was built in 1994. My understanding is this system will support up to five bedrooms. Of course, the home currently has
only a single bedroom.

Please let me know if this is adequate.
Thank you.

Rory

-------- Original Message --------

Subject: Re: [FWD: 89 Pleasant Ave, Peaks Island - permit #01190]
From: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
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